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FIDUO-GPI PARTNERSHIP 

Pursuant to FIDUO strategic developmental plan for 2013/2014, the 

organization has signed a strategic partnership agreement with the Grace 

Project International (GPI), a U.S based humanitarian health organization, to 

better serve the health care needs of Ikun-Ekiti community. The Memorandum 

of Understanding (MOU) was jointly signed on November 19, 2013 by FIDUO 

President, Dr. Gabriel S. Bomide and GPI Board Chairman, Mr.  Dapo Oriola.  

 Under this agreement: 

 1.    FIDUO shall make a minimum donation of three hundred dollars ($300.00) 

annually to GPI to support its medical mission of providing free healthcare to 

the needy in remote places in Africa in general and Ikun-Ekiti, Nigeria in 

particular. 

 2.    GPI shall authorize FIDUO to use records and images of its mission field 

services for promotional purposes. 

 3.    GPI shall serve in an advisory capacity to FIDUO in health promotions to its 

target community of Ikun-Ekiti, Nigeria. 

 4.    GPI shall recognize FIDUO in its yearly report. 

 5.    GPI shall accord FIDUO a high privilege of being notified of any program or 

progress within the GPI organization. 

 6.    The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) shall take effect from the 

date jointly executed by FIDUO and GPI. 

 We look forward to a lasting and mutually beneficial relationship with GPI. 

 Long live FIDUO. Long Live Ikun-Ekiti! 

 

 Sincerely, 

 
Rev. Femi Olajide 
FIDUO Public Relations Officer 
Toronto, Canada 
 

 


